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I	agree	that	there	should	be	a	fairer	feed-in	tariff	for	everyone.	
At	the	moment	I	get	6	cents	for	each	kwh	I	feed	into	the	Grid.		As	AGL	have	been	
slow	to	upgrade	my	meter	from	a	gross	to	a	net	meter,	I	then	buy	back	that	
electricity	for	approx	25-25	cents	per	kwh.		So	they	are	making	a	good	profit	out	
of	me	and	many	others	still	waiting	for	the	meter	change.			This	is	very	annoying.		
	
The	power	companies	shouldn't	be	making	large	profits	out	of	their	customers.		
We	are	after	all	supplying	them	with	green	energy	that	they	sell	on.		So	a	fair	
feed-in	tariff	is	a	must.	
	
Christine	Bailey		
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